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On behalf of the Space Center Rotary Club I would like to extend an invitation to you 

and a guest to attend the 39th Annual Shrimporee and Benefit Auction. This year’s event 

will be held on Saturday, October 20, 2012 at the Landolt Pavilion in Clear Lake Park at 
5001 NASA Parkway, Seabrook, Texas from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.    

 
Please join us for a festive day of excellent food, shrimp and barbeque, great fun, and 

exciting live and silent auctions all benefiting our Rotary Club’s mission to serve the 

Clear Lake/Bay Area Houston region and beyond. The funds raised each year at the 
Shrimporee support our Rotary Club’s endeavors to enhance Excellence in Education and 

Public Service as well as our youth programs including Youth Exchange, Interact, and 
Rotaract and other important charitable activities. This year’s special recipients for 

funding support will be: 

� Communities In Schools Bay Area 
� EA Smith YMCA 

� EarlyAct FirstKnight, an integrated program for building character in the early 
grades of public school. 

                                           

The annual Shrimporee is a widely attended community event giving you the opportunity 
to meet the local residents and members of the Clear Lake Bay Area Houston business 

community. Once you arrive please check in with the VIP registration desk which allows 
us to announce your presence at the event and provide you with 2 complimentary tickets 

for the meals. If you have any questions please contact the Chairman of this year’s 
Shrimporee Sheryl Berg at 281/773-3598 or email speak2clearlake@att.net  Thank you 

for your consideration and I look forward to seeing you at this year’s Shrimporee. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Marilyn Musial, President 
Space Center Rotary 


